UBC   TECHNICAL  CLINIC  A   SUCCESS!

The Technical Judo Clinic held held in the UBC judo dojo on Saturday, May 31, 2003 was deemed a success by  all participants. Twenty three judoka representing 10 clubs took part, as did 10 instructors. One instructor came to the clinic from Portland, Oregon. 

Areas covered included the gokyo-no-waza, all facets of ne-waza and Nage-no-Kata. Some  of the shimmeisho-no-waza (supplementary techniques) were reviewed with those requiring them for grading purposes.   New and innovative drills were utilized for the warm-ups, including some new European drills for tachi-waza and ne-waza.

 All participants were given a training manual which included pointers on preparing for competitions as well as grading examinations at the provincial level. Prize draws were held morning and afternoon, and participant certificates were presented to all.

Walter Lanz, sensei of the UBC Judo Club is to be congratulated for hosting the event, as well as the social at his residence in the evening. Walter’s wife  Liz provided the fantastic spread as she has at past clinics.

Clinic conductor John Huntley, 6th dan of Aberdeen Judo Academy in Kamloops  indicates that another clinic is planned for September/October.  
